
Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

As you may know, the Autumn disco is being held on Friday 14th October, 2022. 

The disco will be split between key stages, with Reception and KS1 starting at 4:15pm 

and KS2 starting at 5:30pm. 

We will engage with the children, in dancing and games, there will be sweets and treats 

available to purchase separately (all proceeds go to making the school that little bit more 

amazing). 

Tickets for the disco are £2 and will be available to buy via the App.  

Please purchase them before lunchtime on Thursday 13th October. 

  

Also, we are using this opportunity to trial how we run the tuck shop at the Reception 

and KS1 event.  

Often the children have struggled with change and we know from feedback that some 

parents don't often have change to hand in the current climate. With this in mind we 

would like the KS1 disco to go cashless. In order to facilitate this, we have considered an 

option where parents can opt to purchase a tuckshop bag on the app for £1.50.  The 

children will be given a bag when they check in at the door and will then be able to pick 

3 items from the tuck shop. Items include crisps, drinks and sweets. This way we hope it 

makes it easier for them to keep track of their purchases and it also helps prevent them 

from losing their change and causing upset. 

  

The KS2 disco will operate as it has done at previous discos, with the children bringing in 

money to purchase tuck for themselves. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Many thanks, 

Maidensbridge HSA. 

  

Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3Dl2bu_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OzGSKsQCCnhhAwGi4b6kCoFnSp7z95ITIwWs4Xn3sxF9WDBUCG6xeSf035fp8Fj4goY5RPqu-2Fc9z0Dn1ArYDPWWT42-2BN1TAx3Rp3EcRB-2F1Ta74xG4D4dzAmssnnznm2u4qwI6-2FE1PY3Q6ODge5mRU6Xzqp0-2Bd8lBOHfYIx3WufSmr3oASeEXjtgpf7NZSYCXzw-3D

